
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
 

 

Monday 5th September 2022—Students return 

to college 

 

Friday 21st October 2022—INSET Day 

 

 
Monday 24th October 2022 to Friday 28th October 

2022—Half Term 

 

 

Thursday 3rd November 2022 —Autism Support 

Crawley evening 

 

 

Thursday 8th December 2022—Winter Lights 

 

 

Friday 16th December 2022—Last day of term 

 

 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023—INSET Day 

 

 

Wednesday 4th January 2023—Students return 

to college 

 

 

Monday 30th January 2023—INSET Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

 
As the school year comes to a close may I take this 
opportunity to thank everyone who has 
contributed to the life at Manor Green College 
2021-2022. Thank you so much to all our amazing 
staff who are dedicated to each and every student 
making Manor Green College a very special place. 
Thank you to all of our parents who support the 
school community so much. Finally, a great big 
Thank you to all of our students. You have helped 
make this an incredibly positive year with so much 
to celebrate.  
 
Good luck to all out leavers in Year 11 & 14. Be 
bold, be courageous, be your best!  
 
We have lots of really exciting things happening 
over the summer including development of the 
sensory garden and a new main playground to look 
forward to.  
 
I hope you all have a fantastic break and we look 
forward to seeing you in September.  
 
 
Best wishes  
 
Tom Smith 
 
 

SUMMER TERM 2   -  JULY 2022 



  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

On 11th June the Manor Green Schools celebrated the Queens Jubilee with a 

Jubilee Themed Fete.  The day was a fantastic community event and greatly 

enjoyed by all. 

Visitors to the Fete included the international dance company Stop Gap as well 

as Darth Vader and the Manor Green Community Choir. 

Over £5k was raised which will be used over the summer to improve facilities in 

the Sensory Garden. 

There are hundreds of great photos available to 

view and buy from the official event  

photographer. Use this link   to take you direct to 

the Manor Green photo gallery. You will need to 

register with your email first.  

https://

stephenjohnsonphotography.shootproof.com/

gallery/ManorGreen/  

https://stephenjohnsonphotography.shootproof.com/gallery/ManorGreen/
https://stephenjohnsonphotography.shootproof.com/gallery/ManorGreen/
https://stephenjohnsonphotography.shootproof.com/gallery/ManorGreen/


  

 
 

 

 

 

“Lovely family friendly day”  

“Great event. Well done, looking forward to more”  

“Awesome great day”       “Well done and thank you”             



  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
At our school Jubilee Fete Manor Green College and Ifield Community College worked  

together to create a routine inspired by the dance group Stop Gap. The students only had 3 

hours to learn and rehearse the routine! They worked so well to create their final  

performance which was outstanding on the day. All the students who took part gained the 

Arts Award Explore for their participation in the routine. Well done! 



  

 
 

 

 

 

FE students visited Crawley College and Brinsbury College as part of their Transition programme. They 
enjoyed looking round at the Foundation classrooms and other departments and facilities. We also met a lot 

of old friends and familiar faces there.   

Year 14 students visited the Butterfly Project in Horsham as part of their transition programme. They made 
and decorated their own bird boxes and bug houses. They learnt craft skills plus health and safety regulations. 

The Butterfly Project is a place worth considering as a next step for students leaving Manor Green College. 
Here is their website: https://peak15support.co.uk/butterfly  

https://peak15support.co.uk/butterfly


  

 

 
 

 

 

 

3MG have had a busy but exciting half-term. 

We were very lucky to be given tickets to go to the South of England Show at Ardingly and we 

made the most of it. We started the day by trying different new tastes in the Food Hall then on to 

look at the pigs and piglets, cows and calves and the sheep. We had a go at milking the cow and 

helping with the birth of a lamb. While eating our lunch we watched the sheep shearing show and 

then it was a visit to the Viking camp. 

 

A few weeks later we were off to the WWT Wetlands Centre in Arundel for a day spotting all kinds 

of waterbirds ranging from moorhens to diving ducks, geese, swans and pelicans with a boat trip 

among the reed beds to end the day. 
 

A trip to Chessington World of 

Adventure was part of our Activity 

Week and everyone, including 

staff, went on lots of scary but 

thrilling rides with lunch spent 

watching the sealions enjoying 

themselves. 
 

Back in class we had caterpillars to 

nurture and watch over. It was 

amazing watching each one grow 

and then become a chrysalis, 

eventually emerging as a beautiful 

Monarch butterfly. We released our 

butterflies very gently into our class 

garden but not till after we had all 

had the chance to hold one in our 

hands or have one settle on our 

clothes. 

This half-term has been a wonderful 

end to the school year. 



  

 
 

 

 

In June we celebrated British Science Week across the college. The theme this year was ‘Growth’.  Thanks to all students 
and staff for getting involved, whether that was making slime, planting sunflowers, creating seed bombs and mini 
greenhouses, or waiting patiently for crystals to grow.  We saw a great deal of enthusiasm and passion for Science over the 
week, and we’re already looking forward to celebrating next year’s theme of ‘Connections’!   

 

 

 



  

 
 

 

 

 We have had such an amazing year in High Needs. Our students have accomplished so much after the vagaries of the 

previous years that have left us and everyone else appreciating the time we have spent in college this year. If anything, the 

previous two years have taught us that our time together counts for so much. Our students have participated fully in their 

community this academic year. We have been to the local shops for our weekly shop, we have travelled on trains and 

busses for our travel training sessions. 

Forest schools has been a highlight of ours – thanks to Becky Killick for making sure that the students got the most out of 

these sessions. We have been swimming at the pavilions in Horsham for our life skills, been involved in many community 

inclusion activities. Most of all, we have spent valuable time in college doing PE, cooking, trampolining, art, DT, music, only 

to mention but a few exciting things we have done over the course of the year. 

 

Unfortunately, just like every year, we have had to say goodbye to some of our students – Liam, Archie and Alex. It has 

been such an honour and a privilege to watch these youngsters metamorphose from the shy, timid and unsure young 

people into the mature, confident and friendly young men and lady. As those three leave us, we welcome another trio, 

Katie, Kyra and Oliver into our Manor Green fold. High Needs is like a big family where despite our differences, we are all 

treated equally. 

 

Now that the summer holidays are here, there is a lot of anxiety for the students and parents/carers alike. For our 

students with autism, the summer holidays are the longest unstructured break time ever, not knowing from one day to 

the next what is going to fill the day, who is organising the day and what will they do if nothing is organised! If something 

is organised, what are the plans? 

 What time is the activity? 

 When do we leave home for the activity? 

 How long will it take to get there? 

 What do I need to take with me? 

 What will we do when we get there?  

 How loud will it be? 

 What shall we do when it is all over? 

All these questions and many more will be floating around in our young people’s minds or for those who communicate – 

in whatever form, these questions will be asked constantly. So as parents/carers, what can be done? 

LOTS AND LOTS OF VISUALS! 



  

 
 

 

 

 FE Artworks at Elderflower Fields Festival, Ashdown Forest, East Sussex 

We installed our artworks 

on the Friday and they 

withstood the elements for 

the whole weekend.   

 

We are helping to make this 

festival even more 

accessible for next year. 

“It was good I loved it.” Anika Yr 13 



  

 
 

 

 

 

 
3EB and 3GA had a great time visiting Ifield Water Mill to learn about the 
history of our local area. 
 
We also had a fun day out at the South of England show, we met some 
Anglo Saxons and even watched them in battle! 
 
During science week we made slime, greenhouse gloves and even made a 
mixture to grow our own crystals! 



  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Expedition season has been incredible this half term.  This year is particularly significant as this was the first 

cohort to go back to the full experience of staying away from home for the night at camp and the first time our 

Year 9 group has been able to take part. We have had a total of 33 students complete their bronze award.  In 

total we have been out on expedition 6 times this half term for the practices and qualifying trips. 

Both Year 10 groups took part in their practice and qualifier on the South Downs Way. The Year 9 group had to 

also cope with a change of location for their qualifier after a very hot practice on the South Downs. The new 

location was the Worth Way which is at lower levels and defiantly shadier. 

We witnessed such determination when faced with complete exhaustion, the communication between all the 

groups was fantastic, they all stayed together and managed to sort out most problems between themselves. 

Everyone played a part and supported each other. Not to mention the challenges that come with hot weather! 

In total this year we have managed to support 33 youngsters though the silver and an incredible 33 through 

their Bronze awards!!  



  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 
 

 



 

 

In July MGC were invited a take part in a wheel chair basketball tournament at 
the QE2 school in Horsham. We took 2 very excited teams to compete, with 
both teams showing great sportsmanship and skill in a game new to all of them. 
The orange team, led by Tommy, won all 3 games with Chloe R the top scorer. 
Red team were led by Finn, winning 1, drawing 1 and losing 1. Amy B was the 
top scorer. 
Well done to both teams! 



  

 
 

 

 

      

KS3 Platinum Jubilee Production 
 
To celebrate the Queen's Jubilee earlier this term, all of KS3 created a production 
from the 50's to the current time. This incudes: Elvis, ABBA ,The Spice girls as well as 
news reports and films from each decade. All the staff worked hard to get the best 
from their classes and we are very proud of the enthusiasm and participation from 
each of the students. I hope you take the time to watch our show with your child and 
enjoy it as much as we did.  

What a great year 3AC have had! All students were new to the College in September 
2021 so it took them a little while to settle in but they have gone from strength to 
strength. 
They have experienced a plethora of sensory, fun and educational activities which 
have served to increase their skills and confidence both on and off-site. Very well 
done to each and every one of you. Have a great summer and we look forward to 
seeing you back in September.  



  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The students have had a wonderful term exploring and learning all about Africa 
and going on an exciting Safari. 
 
The students enjoyed stroking the soft lion’s mane and Charlie was especially 
brave stroking the lion’s eyelashes. 
 
The students also enjoyed drinks with the elephants and tasting different exotic 
drinks, which Alex loved. 
 
They also had fun splashing around with the hippos, especially Umar and Szymon 
who love water play. 
 
 
We also saw zebras and did some lovely mark making, trying to make our own 
zebra patterns, which Henrique was especially good at using the iPad and the 
interactive whiteboard. 
 
The students also stretched tall like the giraffes, reaching for the giraffe print 
blanket, that they beautifully painted.  Yaseen is excellent at anticipating in this 
activity and stretching nice and tall. 
 
 



  

 
 

 

 

 

 

4IP were lucky enough to have a few trips out this summer term. 

 

Our first outing was to the Sealife Centre in Brighton. We had such a lovely day and were lucky 

with the weather, which was warm and sunny. Harley took lots of great photos of all the 

aquatic life at the Sealife Centre. When we came out of the Sealife Centre we went on the pier 

where we had an ice cream to end the day. 

 

A couple of weeks later we went to Beach House Grounds and Park in Worthing. Again, the 

weather was good to us and we were able to make use of the splash pad along the front by the 

beach. We had a really nice picnic on the field behind the park then went to get ice cream from 

the café before our journey home. 

 

Finally, we decided on a last-minute trip out to Southwater park. The weather was rather warm 

so we made good use of the trees to keep us cool and had fun dipping our feet into the lake. 

We went to the park for our lunch and then finished off again with some delicious ice cream. 

 

 



  

 
 

 

 

 
 

What a fantastic day we all had at the South of England Show.  Our students really enjoyed many of the 
activities, including Bee keeping demonstrations, the farm animal shows, the show jumping and many, 
many more.   
 
Being able to sit in the many different vehicles at the show was also a big hit with our students, with the 
impressive army vehicles and the fire services among the favourites.  We also enjoyed sampling local 
produce and food hall left was a sight to behold, the range of doughnuts was truly impressive.  Thanks 
again to the Golden Lions Children’s Trust for enabling so many of our young people to attend. 



  

 
 

 

 

 

 

What a busy half term 3EJ has had. We've very much enjoyed our sessions with Sally 
doing some art therapy with us, we've explored clay, making pots and paint, making 
masterpieces with brushes, fingers, hands and everyday objects.  
 
Jenny has helped us grow some sunflowers, tomatoes, cucumbers and marigolds. 
They've loved planting the seeds and seeing what grows and then getting to take 
them home.  
 
In our PSHE we have been looking at how our bodies work and took great pleasure in 
drawing around our friends and colouring the different body parts.  
 
The Queen’s Jubilee gave us a great excuse to dress up and celebrate and we ended 
this term with a couple of trips including going to the Hollywood bowl to show off 
our bowling skills.  
 
We've had a super term and a brilliant year and we wish all our present year 9's the 
best of luck as they venture in to their new classes in KS4, we know you are going to 
continue to shine like the stars you are. 



  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Emotional wellbeing and mental health support during the summer 
 

The end of school term, the summer holidays and exam results days are approaching. Now is a good 
time to talk about our children’s wellbeing and mental health.  
 
We hope the summer holidays will be a time to relax. Some young people may find the holidays more 
difficult.  
 
Being active and staying in touch with friends is a good way to support one another. If you need extra 
help with your or your child’s mental health, support is available and there are people you can talk 
with.  
 
Your Mind Matters  
www.westsussex.gov.uk/yourmindmatters has details of lots of local and national resources. This in-
cludes:  

toolkits and guides on looking after your child’s mental health  

support for LGBT+ young people from Allsorts Youth Project 

details of free training and networking events.  

 

Self-care plan  
Young people can create a self-care plan and explore things to promote wellbeing https://
www.annafreud.org/schools-and-colleges/self-care-summer/  
 
 
E-Wellbeing is a digital wellbeing service for young people who live in Sussex. It aims to help young 
people understand how to be mentally healthy and how to connect to support across Sussex.  
It includes links to crisis support. It also hosts the West Sussex Single Point of Access, a simple way to 
ask for specialist emotional wellbeing and mental health support. Anyone can make a referral. They’ll 
help direct you to the right service. www.ewellbeing.co.uk/support.  
 
Please continue to look after yourselves and each other, talk about how you are feeling, and reach out 
if you need extra help. 
 
Further support information for families: 
 
 
Free summer holiday clubs and food 
Eligible families can sign up for free summer holiday clubs near them to help keep children enter-
tained over the school break. Families can now search and book places near them on our Family Infor-
mation Service webpages. 
 
West Sussex County Council has again teamed up with over 40 clubs across the county to offer an ex-
citing range of sports, kids camps, swimming, crafts and more – all with a nutritious hot meal provid-
ed. 
Places are free-of-charge for West Sussex children aged 4 to 16 who receive benefits-related free 
school meals, subject to availability. www.westsussex.gov.uk/HAF  
 
Community Hub support 
The West Sussex Community Hub continues to operate seven days a week, providing food and essen-
tials to people who need support, including those not eligible for free school meals. 
The Community Hub can be contacted on 0330 222 7980 and is open 9am to 5pm, seven days a week. 
 

https://bit.ly/3IqoNbp
http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/yourmindmatters
https://www.annafreud.org/schools-and-colleges/self-care-summer/
https://www.annafreud.org/schools-and-colleges/self-care-summer/
https://www.annafreud.org/schools-and-colleges/self-care-summer/
https://e-wellbeing.co.uk/
https://e-wellbeing.co.uk/crisis
http://www.ewellbeing.co.uk/support
http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/HAF
https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/news/support-continues-to-be-available-for-west-sussex-families-in-need/


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 7 

 

Personal Development   -  Kritty Sasitharan 

 
It is lovely to see the good progress Kritty has made this year. She comes into class every morning with a smile and a 

cheery hello. She joins in all our activities and always tries her best. She is friendly and kind to the other students. 

Kritty was an absolute delight to take out during our Activity Week, smiling and laughing the whole time, 

communicating in a very positive way and really making the most of each day. 

Well done Kritty. 

 

Consistent Good Work and Behaviour   -  Zanayah Miller 

 
Zanayah has worked extremely hard and shown excellent behaviour throughout the year.  
She always works with a great amount of engagement, focus and enthusiasm in all of the lessons and she has made 
some very good progress , particularly in maths, English and ICT.  
Zanayah is always friendly and supportive of all her peers and she is always ready to help both staff and other 
students if something needs doing. She is a very good team member and is able to work collaboratively with others. 
She is also able to take a leading role when working with a group; helping to plan and organise what needs to be 
done and listening to the ideas of others as well as contributing her own.  
It has been a pleasure to have taught Zanayah and I wish her every success in Year 8.  

 

Most Improvement in Learning   -   Harry Abbot 
  

Harry has had a fantastic half term! He is a well-liked member of his class, not only that but he is kind caring and 
considerate of others. Harry is always willing to try his best and will attempt any challenge that faces him. Harry’s 
behaviour is exemplary, making Harry a fantastic role model for new year 7s that will be joining in September.   

Well Done Harry.    

 

KS3  -  Year 8 and 9 

 

Personal Development   -  Sarah Bontemps 

 
Sarah has been an absolute pleasure to have in our class for the last two years. In that time she has developed in so 
many areas. 
She has made a lovely friendship group and has learnt to share and play alongside and with others.  
Her choice of language and speaking in short sentences now allows her to get her needs met, she knows what she 
likes and dislikes and is able to ask for help when she needs it. 
She is now working with numbers much more confidently up to 5 in a variety of different ways. 
Sarah is able to follow simple stories and is able to comprehend the characters and what has happened. 
She is much more willing to join in with her PE sessions and listen to what is being asked of her and in cooking she 
will follow a simple demonstration and complete what she needs to do. 
We are so proud of what she has achieved and look forward to seeing how she continues to thrive as she moves in 
to KS4. 

 

Consistent Good Work and Behaviour   -   Tegan Challis 
 
Tegan has worked consistently and conscientiously this year making massive improvements in her handwriting, her 
reading and comprehension and her maths. She has become much more confident to ask when she needs help and 
reading out loud to the class. Tegan has made great headway in PE too, really having a go at things she finds 
hard.  Well done Tegan on your efforts this year. 

 
Most Improvement in  Learning   -  Jayden Longhurst 
 
This half- term Jayden has been able to challenge himself in Maths and English lessons and his overall attitude has 
hugely improved. He will now take a more active part: answering questions and offering his ideas in front of the 
class, which is excellent. He has expressed a liking for PE, joined in paddle boarding and really pushed himself 
physically on the D o f E expeditions. We are very proud of his achievements this term.  

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS4 
 
Personal Development   -  Thomas Grimwood 

 

Thomas has had a phenomenal year. Thomas is beginning to grow into a reliable, warm 
hearted, talented young man. He has been working hard on talking about his feelings, wants 
and needs and this has helped him incredibly and made him much happier in school. Thomas 
has been working really hard with his physio Robyn. This has been so successful that Thomas 
managed to complete the Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award. Thomas is fully committed to his 
learning, no more so than in Performing Arts where he has flourished. 

We know Thomas is going to have an amazing year in Y11. Well done Thomas. 

 

 
Consistent Good Work & Behaviour   -  Leon Hollis 
 
Leon has had an amazing year with us in 4IP. His independence has shone through resulting 
in him building some great relationships with his peers within the class. Leon has joined in 
with group work confidently and has been very helpful to both students and staff alike. 
Leon’s progress in hydro has been a pleasure to watch over the last few months, this is due to 
his sheer determination along with the help of the fantastic support he gets in the pool. Leon 
has had a few challenges relating to his transport getting to and from school which he has 
handled brilliantly and we are especially proud of him for this. 
 
We hope that Leon continues on this positive path when he moves onto his new school in 
September and wish him the best of luck with this new chapter of his education. 
 
 
 
 
 
Most Improvement in Learning  -  Jasmine Jones 
 
Jasmine has shown great improvement since being in KS4. She has made progress with her 
learning and is now much more willing to have a go at a specific activity.  She is much more 
independent with her learning and  does not need so much input from adults.  
 
Jasmine is happy, kind and willing to help. She has really improved in her attitude to school 
work and behaviour. She is always happy, gets on with adults and students and a real asset to 
the class. We have loved watching Jasmine grow and mature and we wish her the best in FE. 
 
 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
KS5 
 
Personal Development  -   Rhys Ford 
 
Rhys came into FE in September very quiet and suspicious of his new surroundings, staff and 
other young people. Over the year, we have seen a growth in his confidence and the amount 
of engagement he is enjoying with everybody at college and the wider community. Rhys 
enjoys community visits and has been very vocal, showing amazing leadership skills, around 
Horsham. It is wonderful to see Rhys making some meaningful friendships and interacting in 
the FE flat, playing games and hanging out. His confidence is infectious around FE and we 
hope he is enjoying his time in FE as much as we enjoy having him here! Congratulations 
Rhys!  
 
 
 
Consistent Good Work and Behaviour  -  Haleemah Hussain 
 
Haleemah is one of our many role models for the new Yr12 students coming into FE - she is 
hard working, kind and very supportive of all her class mates and friends across FE. Her 
growing confidence has led her to being part of a enterprise group, designing and making 
jewellery to sell. It is wonderful to see Haleemah being independent and making good 
choices about her learning. Other FE students see this and want to copy her. Well done 
Haleemah & Keep this up into Yr14! 
 
 
 
Most Improvement in Learning   -  Filip Bulawa 
 
Filip has always been hardworking, positive and shows a great attitude to learning. This year 
he has continued to work hard at Tilgate, completing work experience with Youth Rangers 
and he has also been trying really hard to be positive in competitive situations like playing 
football. The area of greatest improvement has been Filip's use of English and trying to 
communicate more verbally. Filip is more confident using his voice and will try his hardest to 
make sentences. His spoken English is so much better and it is really lovely to see him 
interacting with friends and seeing his confidence grow. Well done Filip!  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

High Needs  

 

Personal Development  -  Umar Ahmed 

 
Umar has made outstanding progress in his ability to communicate. He has learnt the use some signs 
to say please and request more of something he would like.  
He will give a partner items that he would like and uses gentle hand signal when he has finished.  
He has learnt to give a partner desired items such as water bottle, snacks, or tap on an item to 
request it, followed by signing please and puts his bag on to request to go offsite. 
We are looking forward to seeing Umars development in this area .Well done Umar.  
 

 

Consistent Good Work & Behaviour   -  Harry Richards 

Harry has had such a wonderful year. He has learned to cope well around his peers and particular 

members of staff. He is using his words to communicate other than getting into behaviours that 

challenge. He quickly gets into new routines without much ado and he has been giving everything a go 

even when he clearly doesn’t like what is being asked of him. We do hope that Harry will continue 

building on this progress in his new setting. We wish you all the best Harry! 

 

 
Most Improvement in Learning  -  Owais Qureshi  
 
Owais has been showing a great improvement in his communication and concentration in class. 
 
He loves the anticipation of Student of the Week. He takes the adult to the Student Photos and 
"discusses" who he thinks deserves the award (it isn't always himself!) In Attention Autism Owais has 
been much more focused and sitting for longer periods of time. He is anticipating his turn and waiting 
for his turn better than previously. When his turn is finished, he will hand the item back to the adult 
really nicely and give himself a cheer! In TEACCH Boxes Owais will concentrate to sit and complete 2 
boxes and is becoming much more independent in doing so and with fewer prompts. Best of all, in 
personal care he is making great progress and is becoming a little more independent.  

 

Guru has worked extremely hard this academic year with his communication skills. He has developed 
his signing and can now use 3-word sentences when signing. He has also developed a variety of sounds 
that he can say including 'b' and more recently 'w'. Not only has he improved his communication skills 
but also, his independence skills. He will frequently tidy up after snack and lunch with minimal 
prompts from staff and on a few occasions has done so completely independently. We are so proud of 
how far he has come this year. Keep up the good work and well done Guru.  

Guru Baskar 









  

 

 

 

Welcome to the Manor Green College at Home Page 
 

Please see the link below for Videos and activities made by your Teachers and Staff. 
 

Manor Green College TV 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC16Kp4sEIuOmliTzdIFzSRg 

Please subscribe so you never miss new content. 
  
 

Here are some other helpful links 
 

https://pages.sumdog.com/ 
  
 

Manor Green College, Education City login 
https://go.educationcity.com/home/autoLoginChk/

MTczMDV8MTAwNDB8MzBi-
ODk3MDkyZjMxMWMxNDY0N2IwNDdkNWIzNzJjMWQzMzAwZGI2ZA== 

  
 

Purple Mash, Manor Green College login 
https://www.purplemash.com/sch/manorgreen 

  

Science activities 
 

https://wowscience.co.uk/ 
This is a fantastic website aimed at Primary Science topics and themes. There are numerous 

games, activities, videos & experiments to try at home, and links to other websites.  
  

https://fun-science.org.uk/top-5-science-activities-home/ 
This details 'kitchen cupboard' experiments with common household items.  

  
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/t-t-8917-science-experiments-at-home?sign_in=1 

 
Art Activities 

https://theartyteacher.com/mark-making-with-coffee/ 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_38bvR6fWNw 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC16Kp4sEIuOmliTzdIFzSRg
https://pages.sumdog.com/
https://go.educationcity.com/home/autoLoginChk/MTczMDV8MTAwNDB8MzBiODk3MDkyZjMxMWMxNDY0N2IwNDdkNWIzNzJjMWQzMzAwZGI2ZA
https://go.educationcity.com/home/autoLoginChk/MTczMDV8MTAwNDB8MzBiODk3MDkyZjMxMWMxNDY0N2IwNDdkNWIzNzJjMWQzMzAwZGI2ZA
https://go.educationcity.com/home/autoLoginChk/MTczMDV8MTAwNDB8MzBiODk3MDkyZjMxMWMxNDY0N2IwNDdkNWIzNzJjMWQzMzAwZGI2ZA
https://www.purplemash.com/sch/manorgreen
https://wowscience.co.uk/
https://fun-science.org.uk/top-5-science-activities-home/
https://www.twinkl.co.uk/resource/t-t-8917-science-experiments-at-home?sign_in=1
https://theartyteacher.com/mark-making-with-coffee/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_38bvR6fWNw


  

 

 

 

 

 

Manor Green College 
‘Opportunity and Success For All’ 


